SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES

A meeting of the Supervisors of Hilltown Township with Mr. Ehlinger and Mr. Goodlin was held this Jan. 5, 1973, at 3:30 P.M. at the Municipal Building, Blooming Glen, Pa. to discuss the filing of application for sewer funding.

The meeting adjourned at 5:30 P.M.

We met again Jan. 11, 1973, with Mr. Cowan and Mr. Goodlin at 3:30 P.M. at this building to discuss the cost of filing the application for funding, and the percentage of costs for engineering fees.

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

J. Arthur Moyer, Secretary